
MINUTES OF REGULAR MEETING 
OF THE 

WALKER FIELD AIRPORT BOARD 
HELD SEPTEMBER 29, 1967, GRAND JUNCTION, COLO. 

Chairman Clyde Lowe called the meeting to order at 10:45 A.M. 

Members present were as follows: 

City Councilmen: Bob Evans, and Herb Wright 

County Commissioners: Paul Heidel, Clyde Lowe, Ed Lamm 

Also present were: Gus Byrom, Airport Manager, Dave Palo, 

County Attorney, W. J. Anderies, Secretary 

Gus Byrom presented the lease on a 50' X 50' parcel which the 

F.A.A. currently has, with the request from the F.A.A. that they would 

be allowed to issue a license on this on a year to year basis. Paul 

Heidel moved and Herb Wright seconded that the license be approved. 
Unanimously carried. - 

Charles Piccone, Sector Chief of the F.A.A. wants the Commissioners 

to get the F.A.A. a section of land so that they might move the old 

Game and Fish Building and use it for storage for their equipment. 

Paul Heidel moved and Bob Evans seconded that the tract of land be 

set aside for the F.A.A. unanimously carried. 

Gus Byrom talked to the Board concerning improving the ticket 

counter area. Frontier' would like the Airport to take out the existing 

walls and remodel the ceilings and floors. Dale Luke presented the 

Frontier plans for 5 baggage drops and 6 counters. 

Listed below is a break down of construction costs. 

Wrecking Walls 	- 288.00 
Counters 	- 350.00 
Starters Steel 	- 125.00 
Paint 	- 46.00 
Formica 	- 460.00 

- 	190.00 
1459.35 
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Build Back Walls 
Carpeting 
Painting 

Floor Tile 
Ceiling 

▪ 280.00 
- 182.00 
▪ 25.00 
- 65.00 
- 82.00  

634.80 

1459.35 
634.00  

Total 	2094.15 

Herb Wright moved and Paul Heide] seconded that the airport 

Manager be allowed to go to $700,00 on a joint remodel counter jobs. 

Unanimously carried. 

Meeting adjourned at 11:25 P.M. 
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